From: Francesca Gavin
Sent: 07 July 2019 21:51
To: Fowler, David
Subject: Objections to Abacus Belsize Park.

I have lived in Hampstead since 1987 and attended school in the area. As a voter and resident | wanted to say |
am opposed to the Abacus Belsize Park School's application. The area is already over congested with school
and the traffic and pollution. The former local police station could have better public use (if only it could be a
police station again as the rise of crime in the area since its demise has proven. It is wrong to damage an iconic
Grade Il listed building in a Conservation Area.

You have already received objections from local school alongside The Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum; your
local Hampstead Councillors; the Heath & Hampstead Society; the Downshire Hill Residents' Association, the
Hampstead Hill Gardens Residents' Association, including the properties most directly affected on Rosslyn Hill;
Keats Group Practice; the Rosslyn Hill Dental Surgery, other local doctors, the Hampstead Committee for
Responsible Development.

Please can you note the level of objection here.

Best regards
Francesca Gavin



